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Middle Ground Statement 
Thank you, Mr. Chairman for this transparency exercise. We welcome it, as well as we welcome a real multilateral process.  We call it “BUTI”: Bottom Up, Transparent and Inclusive.
The following remarks are made on behalf of the so called “Middle Ground Group”. 
In our view, an agreement on modalities is needed as soon as possible. This is a necessary step to bring about the Doha Round to a successful conclusion. This would send an important and positive signal to the global economy. At the same time would give the business community some sense of certainty about the future.  
In that context, we see July 10th NAMA text as a basis for these negotiations.  Moreover, we are of the view that the August report captures the progress made. Therefore, we see it as a document on which we can build upon to continue this process. 
In the same vein, we consider that meetings at senior official level prove to be very valuable.  We encourage the utilization of this format in the near future. By the same token, we would like to participate –to be part of- any future meeting, in any format you may choose. 
We note the requests by few individual developing members for derogation from the main formula modality and we are prepared to look at these requests.  Our position and conditions are very well known in this regard.
Finally, this group of countries support’s the Chair’s methodology with respect to addressing specific requests – i.e. bringing the facts to the table and studying them, and identifying possible solutions.  
Thank you very much
